Cedar Grove Elementary

Leah Earnest, Principal

November 20, 2015

Please remember we are selling CGE Apparel throughout the year through Spirit & Pride

SANTA'S WORKSHOP

Santa's workshop will be held December 7th – 11th. Students will have the opportunity to purchase gifts for family and friends all week.

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

This year, we will be having a Christmas Program on December 15 at 5:30 in the auditorium. Everyone is invited to attend. Cedar Grove Elementary PTO will provide refreshments. All grades will be performing.

STAY IN TOUCH

There are many ways to keep in touch with Cedar Grove Elementary, the principal, and your child's teacher. Through Class Dojo, you can message any of your children's teachers and Mrs. Earnest. You can also join the school Remind 101 to get text or email updates and/or check the school Facebook page for updates. To join Remind 101, text the message @2a75c to the number 81010.

Visit our Facebook page at:

http://www.facebook.com/CGEWV

POPCORN FRIDAYS

Every Friday, we will be selling popcorn for \$0.50 and bottled water for \$1.00.

There will be no popcorn on Early Out Days

MARK YOUR CALENDARS

November 23 -27 - Thanksgiving Break

December 2 - PTO Meeting at 5:30 and Afterschool dance from 2:30-4:00

December 4 - Family Movie Night

December 5 - Christmas Bazaar

December 7-11 - Santa's Workshop

December 15 - Christmas Program at 5:30

December 18 - Early out (students dismissing at 12:20)

December 21-January 3 - Christmas Break